

We are happy to have been chosen as your school's official Senior Portrait Photographer. In order to be featured in the yearbook, you must be photographed by Dean Stewart Photography. Appointments are now available for a variety of portrait sessions.

PORTRAIT SESSIONS

Don't be left out! The deadline to be photographed will approach quickly. Be photographed over the summer to secure your spot!

Schedule your portrait session for a date through June 30th and receive \$5 OFF any upgraded session. Use coupon code: 2018GRAD.

Schedule Your Appointment Today:

- 1. Go to www.dsp-photo.com
- 2. Click on the "Book Now" button
- 3. Select the Session of your choice
- 4. Select your School & Local Studio
- 5. Pick a Date & Time

We look forward to helping you commemorate your senior year!





Official Senior Portrait Photographer